

Heronsbridge School

Ewenny Road, Bridgend. CF31 3HT

Tel: 01656 815 725

Email: admin.heronsbridge@bridgend.gov.uk

25th November 2021

Mr S Richards Arosfa Blackmill Road Lewistown Bridgend CF32 7HU

Dear Mr Richards

Thank you so much for your recent donation of £320.00 to Heronsbridge School, for the benefit of the pupils in our Primary Department.

We appreciate your kindness and thoughtfulness remembering Heronsbridge and our pupils. It is donations like this that make a huge difference to everyone.

Once more, a very big thank you from the children at Heronsbridge!

Yours sincerely

The same

Jeremy Evans Headteacher













